“The mining industry is vital to the economic health of many communities throughout Nevada.  This grant will provide funds to help ensure that mine workers are prepared to handle emergency situations at the mine sites.  I am pleased this grant has been made available to help train Nevada’s mine workers,” said Heller.           
